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Letter or Email Response: 
I am very unhappy to hear about the plans to build on large areas of open spaces in Debden and Loughton. People need 
places to walk dogs, exercise and play football. The swings on Jessel and Roachford greens are always well used. I am 
also worried about the strain this extra population will be on existing services- schools, doctors, hospitals etc. There 
are fields behind Willingale road which wold be better than taking the greens away. Please think again!    
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